
Kia ora e te whanau, 

This week Room 7 has had their first lesson 

with Rosie about freshwater habitats. She 

focused on Healthy water and what it 

means to our living world. We learnt about 

what can be harmful to 

our rivers and streams and 

what we can do to prevent 

this. We are excited 

for our next lesson 

and then our Field 

Trip to our own awa 

where we will do 

some water testing and see what is 

living in the water. We also have been busy making 

compost with Room 1 garden group. Next step will be 

planting our Alphabet vege garden. 


